LICENSE APPLICATION NOTIFICATION

License Number: 20250000456

Application for: Parking Lot License
License at: 755 Prior Ave.
Licensee: Interstate Parking

Crystal Chappuis, Senior OPS Manager, 507-201-0807

Deadline for Response Date: April 25, 2025, at 4:30 p.m.

If you have any comments on the license application, you must respond in writing by
April 25, 2025 to:

Legislative Hearing Officer
310 City Hall

15 West Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102

Or email to: LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us

If you have any questions, please contact DSI Inspectors Tom Ferrara or Jeff Fischbach at
651-266-8989.

Notice Mailed: April 10, 2025
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